

UNITED STATES DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION

OFFICE OF POSTSECONDARY EDUCATION

DEC 1 2 2018

ryan@ctuniv.org

Dear Mr. Baidya:

Thank you for your e-mail to Secretary of Education Betsy DeVos regarding Takshila University in California. Your letter was referred to the Office of Postsecondary Education, and I am pleased to respond.

In your e-mail, you asserted that the state of California's Bureau for Private Post-Secondary Education (BPPE) and the Department of Consumer Affairs engaged in abusive and unconstitutional activities during your attempt to establish a Takshila University in California (CTU) which has left CTU in limbo. You also provided a link to a book you wrote regarding your experience. We appreciate you sharing the link to your book and hearing about your experience.

Thank you again for your letter regarding Takshila University in California.

Sincerely,

Lynn B. Mahaffie

Deputy Assistant Secretary

for Policy, Planning, and Innovation